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Dear Sir or Madam,

APPLICATION FOR FULL PLANNING PERMISSION
PROPOSED BASE STATION INSTALLATION AT THE JUNCTION OF PARKWAY AND
PARK VILLAGE EAST, CAMDEN, LONDON, NW1 7PS

This is a full planning application, and notice in accordance with the electronic
communications code under the Telecommunications Act 1984 Schedule 2 as amended by
the Communications Act 2003, for permission for the installation of:

A 12m high street pole with 3no O2 antennas, associated equipment cabinets and
ancillary development thereto on the Highways land at the Junction of Parkway and
Park Village East, Camden, London, NW1 7PS — NGR E528638, N183530.

The full planning application comprises:

e The original and 3 copies of the 1APP full planning application form and applicable
certificates;

The original and 3 copies of the Drawings Ref. No’s: 100A, 200A, 300A and 400A with
application site red edged;

A copy of the ‘Ownership Certificate’ and covering letter as served on the site owner;

A planning application fee in the sum of £335.00 made payable to Camden Council

Design & Access Statement;

Site Specific Supplementary Information;

Telefénica Coverage Plots

General Background Information for Telecommunications Development;

Health and Mobile Phone Base Stations document;

ICNIRP declaration and clarification statement.

As you will be aware, the telecommunications industry has pledged in the Code of Best
Practice for Mobile Phone Network Development (November 2002) to improved consultation
with Local Planning Authorities and the public in relation to network development and the

REGISTERED IN SCOTLAND NO SCI75320
REGISTERED OFFICE 48 ST VINCENT STREET GLASGOW G2 5TS



™

=

siting of radio base stations. This application has been prepared in accordance with those
commitments.

Following that early consultation, we have reviewed our network development proposals in this
area and have evaluated potential site shares, existing structures and buildings in a sequential
approach, as well as your development plan. The above site that is the subject of this
application is identified as the most suitable site option and design that balances operational
need with local planning policies and national planning policy guidance.

Furthermore we would like to assist the Council and would like to arrange a presentation or
meeting with your officers and members to discuss the issues if appropriate.

We are committed to improving our relationship with all Local Planning Authorities and we
would be happy to provide any additional information in relation to this application or in
general.

We look forward to receiving your acknowledgement and decision in due course.
Yaurs faithfully,

oy

Julie Murray
Mono Consultants Ltd

Tel: 0141 270 2730
Email: julie.murray@monoconsultants.com

(for and on behalf of Telefonica UK Ltd as a duly authorised agent)

Encl.



